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Childrens		Hospital	By	Eugene	Grimley		
	
Hi	this	is	just	to	appeal	again	–	for	the	family	figures	that	Jenne	needs	for	two	special	
Summer	projects	at	the	Children’s	Hospital	starting	on	20th	June.	Please	make	as	many	as	
you	can.			Figures	should	be	about	7inches	(180mm)	tall	for	the	adult	figures	which	works	
(ie.)		11/4”		or	30mm	per	foot	of	height)	.	Please	make	some	smaller	sizes	for	children	as	
Jenne	needs	family	groups.	As	the	figures	will	be	painted	(as	part	of	each	project)	any	
wood	can	be	used.		We	need	lots!				
	
The	Plan	is	to	have	all	the	figures	ready	for	delivery	to	Jenne	by	20th	June.		Please	let	me	
know	if	you	are	making	these	by	email	to	chairman@ulsterwoodturning.co.uk	or	by	
phone/text	to	07866620879	so	that	we	can	keep	you	informed	about	gather	pieces	
together	for	delivery	to	the	hospital.	
	
As	Covid19	complicates	things	would	it	be	possible	for	some	members	to	volunteer	by	
acting	as	collection	points	(where	figures	can	be	droped	off	at	the	gate)	so	that	I	can	tour	
round	and	collect	them	form	each	area	and	take	them	to	the	Hospital.		
	
See	next	page	for	other	news		
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Other	News	
	

• The	2020	IWG	National	Seminar	in	Oct/Nov	has	been	CANCELLED.	
	

• In	response	to	Covid19	your	2020	IWG	membership	will	now	be	automatically	
renewed/extended	through	to	June	2021	(at	least).	
	

• It	may	be	that	some	members	don’t	get	or	can’t	download	Shavings.	If	you	know	of	
anyone	in	this	position	can	you	print	them	out	a	copy	and	give	it	to	them.	
	

• At	present	25	members	are	actively	using	the	Ulster	Woodturning	Facebook	group.	
If	you	haven’t	joined	yet	why	not	do	it	now	and	keep	in	contact	with	what	is	going	
on	in	people’s	workshops	etc.	

	
	
	

Comments	and	suggestions	
should	be	forwarded	to	the	

Shavings	Editor		
	

	


